
 

 

 

A message from Paul Uliana,  

Predators Director 

Another busy season for the Predators has come to a 

close. Although the season is over, there are many things 

that have happened and are coming up in the near future. 

Thanks to all who attended the Preds year-end banquet at 

Bingemans.  As with the spaghetti dinner earlier in the year, 

the year-end banquet was bigger and better than last year.  

All the teams celebrated their seasons and gave out team 

awards to the players.  Some pictures of this year’s winners 

are posted here – congratulations to all. 

We also handed out the first ever Predators Scholarships.  

The scholarships were in memory of three former Preds 

players that have passed away – Erik Usjak, Brandon Nickel 

and Kyle Griffiths. These scholarships were awarded to the 

successful applicants of the Varsity team that are graduating 

from the Predator program and going onto post-secondary 

school education.  The winners were Alex Stirling, Tyler 

Majaury and Zach Martin.  Congratulations to all three 

deserving winners and good luck going forward, you will be 

missed. 

Three of our coaches from this past season will be returning 

for another year with their respective teams.  Adam Ziegler – 

Varsity, Dave Kirk – Junior Varsity and Anthony Dennis – 

Bantam.  All three will be out in the coming months to start 

recruiting players for the 2016 season. 

Moving forward we are preparing for our Predators 

information night and the second season of the Predator Pro 

Camp.  Once we have the dates and times secured, more 

information will follow. 

Thanks again to all that made the 2015 season possible and 

I’m looking forward to having another great year in 2016. 

Paul Uliana 
Director of Football Operations 
Predators 

 

 

 

 

 

Other Association News 

 
Home game schedule 
Come out and support your fellow Warhawks!  
Find all the home games on the news page at 
twincitiesfootball.ca download the spreadsheet here. 
 
 
Twin Cities Tiger Cat day – September 19 
Join your team and other TCMTFA fans and players on 
September 19 to watch the Hamilton Tiger Cats (1st 
East) vs. Edmonton Eskimos (2nd West).   
This is sure to be an exciting game and will be a fun 
team experience for all of TCMTFA.  
Click here for more information, or to purchase tickets 
see your team manager (cash only please). 
  
 
Lockup Hours 
Lockup will be open September 4, 11 and 18 from 
6:30pm-8:30pm. 
Please let your team manager know if you plan to 
attend one of these nights so that we can ensure 
adequate volunteers attend to keep things moving. 
PREDATORS and Spring Camp Players – A final 
reminder that deposits will be cashed and $100.00 
administration fee will be applied for any equipment 
returned after September 18th. 
 
 
Board Nominations for 2016 
Want to make a difference to the TCMTFA football 
program?  Volunteer or nominate someone for the 
2016 Board of Directors.  Nominations close October 
31, 2015.  Learn more here. 
 
 
 
 
Reminder:  Please remember to visit the Latest News 
section at twincitiesfootball.ca to keep up-to-date on 
the latest events. 
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